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Welcome back to our 
Reading Newsletter. This 
Spring term there will be 
lots of new and exciting 
books to be explored. 

In March, we will be 
celebrating World Book 
Day. But, before that we 
have our Scholastic Book 
Fair in January. 

We will be studying these books 
in class this term  
(from the Sonar Curriculum linked to our 
half termly topics ) 

Spring 2025 

Love Books! 

Issue 2 



WORLD BOOK DAY 2025 

The book fair is returning to Summerfield on 22nd January 
2025. It will be open for viewing during school hours so that 
the children can see the books available on 22nd  January. We 
will then be open every evening after school from Thursday 
23rd January until Tuesday 28th January for parents to come 
along and purchase books. For every book purchased the 
school will earn 25% of the proceeds to put towards new books 
to be used in school. Please see the separate email with more 
information on how to purchase the books.

World Book Day this year is on Thursday 6th March 2025. The theme this year is Read Your Way. 

Visit www.worldbookday.com to find out more about the free books that will be available to buy this year. 
Remember the book tokens will be given out in school nearer the time and can be exchanged for a FREE book 
at many different shops such as: Asda, Lidl, Sainsburys, Tesco, The Works, Waterstones and WHSmith. 

More information will be coming out soon about all the fun activities we have planned for World Book Day.

Love Books! 
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SCHOLASTIC BOOKFAIR 2025

https://www.worldbookday.com/



